
 

 

 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

Please take notice that the Fairmont City Council will be holding a public 
hearing during the regular City Council Meeting on Monday, July 22, 2024 
at 5:30 pm in the Fairmont City Hall Council Chambers, located at 100 
Downtown Plaza, Fairmont giving the public an opportunity to comment 
and be updated on the City’s Stormwater Pollution Prevention Plan, as 
required in our MS4 permit, issued by the Minnesota Pollution Control 
Agency. 

Water Resources Technician Hannah Neusch will be presenting. 

The press is hereby notified.  

 

Betsy Steuber 

City Clerk 


